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Happy Monday from the Office,                                           May 17, 2021 

Pastor Rob is out of the office until Wednesday this week.  Today is Michelle’s birthday, so we hope they 

are relaxing and enjoying the weather.  Happy Birthday Michelle! 

If you need anything in the June Newsletter, please forward it to Karen as soon as possible.  The Newsletters 

will be printed and mailed on Friday, May 28th.  The reason is due to the office being closed on Memorial Day 

and Karen will start vacation Tuesday June 1, 2021 through Tuesday, June 8, 2021.   

Please keep Terry Thomas and her family in your prayers.  Terry lost her mother Alba R. Thomas, who would 

have been 98 in August.  The funeral was May 8th in Massachusetts and they are now back in Bemidji.  Family 

is doing okay and appreciate the prayers and words of comfort from BUMC members.  

Birthdays this week include:                                                                                                       

                                                                 17– Michelle Miller 

                                                                 21– William Knudson 

                                                                 22-  Kendall Dahlberg

                                                                

***************************************************************************************** 

MEETINGS AHEAD THIS WEEK: 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 19, 2021– STAFF MEETING 1PM 

THURSDAY, MAY 20, 2021— FINANCE MEETING 1:30PM 

Have a great week!   

Karen “Bubbles” 

UMC Office Admin 

 

For those that are not able to attend in-person worship Sundays, Pastor Rob and Pastor Michelle, bring you 

worship service every Sunday at 7am, streamed on YouTube and Facebook. 

 

There were 42 in attendance on Sunday, May 16th.     


